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Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Re: Pioneer Farm (M-2000-080) SO-1 Extension Request to 05/12/2023
1 message

Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us> Thu, Apr 27, 2023 at 10:41 AM
To: Kurt THURMANN <kurt.thurmann@holcim.com>, Robin Reilley - DNR <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Good Morning Kurt,

Thank you for your extension request.  DRMS has granted an extension for completeness of the M200080 SO1
permitting action to 12 May 2023 as requested on 27 April.

Thank you

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II

P 303.866.3567 ext 8105 |
F 303.832.8106
Physical Address:  1313 Sherman Street St., Suite 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing Address:    DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
robin.reilley@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

On Thu, Apr 27, 2023 at 8:42 AM Kurt THURMANN <kurt.thurmann@holcim.com> wrote:
Hi Robin, 

Holcim would like to request an extension to SO-1 for Pioneer Farm (M-2000-080). We are requesting this extension to
May 12, 2023.  While Holcim has provided the documents requested in the previous incompleteness letter, it was made
known that the structure letter with IREA was not valid. Holcim would like this additional 2 weeks to acquire a valid
structure agreement with IREA.

Thank you, 

Kurt Thurmann | Environmental and Land Manager  
Holcim Group | Holcim - WCR, Inc.
C: (720) 329-8851
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